
Trail  work  for  mountain
bikers
Volunteers are needed to help with a MTB designed and built
trail on Sept. 2 in Lake Tahoe Nevada State Park.

The Marlette Hobart link trail will be three miles of flowy
singletrack  from  the  Tahoe  Rim  Trail  to  the  bottom  of
Sunflower  Hill.  It’s  more  than  halfway  done.

The completed upper section will be used by the Great Tahoe
Flume Race on Sept. 10.

Meet at the Lakeview gate at 8am to carpool up to the work
site. The Lakeview gate is at the end of Hobart Road off of
Old 395 in Washoe Valley/Carson City.

Wear long pants, long sleeves, gloves, and bring water and a
lunch.

Work will end about 3:30pm.

RSVP to patroldirector@tahoebikepatrol.org.
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